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 NHS Pensions 

  Member decision tree 

 

Revisiting your Choice 2 decision 

 
If you’ve recently received a letter asking you to choose between the 1995 Section or the 

2008 Section for your pension benefits up to 31 March 2022, this decision tree can help 

you to understand which option is best for you. 

 

Start Here

Do you expect to leave 

NHS employment 

before you retire?

Do you intend to retire 

at or before age 62?

Do you intend to retire 

at or after age 64?

If you intend to retire 

between ages 62 and 

64, the later your 

retirement age, the 

more likely it is that 

the 2008 Section is 

better for you. 

No

No

No

Choosing the 1995 Section is likely to be more 

beneficial. If you retire and return to work you 

can rejoin the 2015 Scheme and start building up 

new pension benefits.

Yes

Yes

Choosing the 2008 Section is likely to be more 

beneficial. If you retire and return to work you 

can rejoin the 2015 Scheme and start building up 

new pension benefits.

Yes

Do you expect to take 

the maximum lump sum 

available?

The benefit of choosing the 2008 Section 

increases the later you retire. However, the more 

lump sum you take, the later the age at which the 

2008 Section becomes more beneficial.

The benefit of choosing the 2008 Section 

increases the later you retire. However, the less 

lump sum you take, the earlier the age at which 

the 2008 Section becomes more beneficial.

 Yes

No

 

 

Please also see the additional information factsheet on our contingent decisions page for 

more information.  

https://www.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/public-service-pensions-remedy-mccloud/contingent-decisions

